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This summary is of a bill that was vetoed by the Governor and may be reconsidered by the General 

Assembly prior to final adjournment of the 2021–2022 legislative session.  This summary is 

provided for the convenience of the public and members of the General Assembly; it provides a 

general summary of the bill and may not be exhaustive.  This summary has been prepared by the 

staff of the Office of Legislative Counsel without input from members of the General Assembly 

and is not intended to aid in the interpretation of legislation or to serve as a source of legislative 

intent.  

 

H.157 (Vetoed).  Housing; consumer protection 

This bill would have required the registration and regulation of residential 

construction contractors through the Office of Professional Regulation. 

Vetoed by the Governor:  February 10, 2022 

Effective date:  Not applicable 


